
  

 
 
 Lord’s Day Eucharist:         

 

Saturday  5 pm 
Sunday    9 am 

        11 am 
 

Good News Reflection – God's economics 
 

Poverty, as exampled by many Saints, is not the only path of holiness. This Sunday's Gospel reading tells us how a person can 

be affluent and holy at the same time -- as exampled by other Saints. 
 

If we recognize that our possessions are gifts from God that are meant to enhance his kingdom, we are holy. But if we cling to 

money and material wealth as if they are meant only for our own benefit, we've divided ourselves from God, because God's 

Word emphasizes the importance of distributing to others a generous portion of everything we've received. 
 

When acquiring wealth is a higher priority than distributing what we already have, God is not our master. This is true not only 

with material goods, but with everything else that is good, too.+ 
 

We are all richly blessed one way or another: How readily to do use your riches for the benefit of others? 
 

The "dishonest wealth" of which Jesus speaks is anything that "belongs to another". When we use other people's money (for 

example, taking out a loan from the bank) to our own advantage, we are not being trustworthy stewards unless it also glorifies 

the kingdom of God (for example, a bank loan for a house mortgage is good because it serves the family, but only as long as it 

doesn't require so much income that a bigger house means little time for the children.) 
 

Likewise, if we misuse time by catering to selfish desires at the expense of those who need our attention, we are untrustworthy 

in the kingdom of God. Jesus wants to bless people through you. He has called you to be a distributor of his gifts. If we ignore 

this primary principle of God's economy, Jesus says, "Who will give you what is yours?" 

What is ours, if we're trustworthy enough to be good stewards, are riches that will remain with us for all of eternity: the wealth 

of the spirit, the approval and praise of God, the fullness of love, etc. 
 

To be holy with affluence, we have to first be trustworthy with the love that belongs to others -- the love that God feels for 

them. Our trust-ability is found in the sharing of our temporal (earthly) goods as well as eternal goods (faith, wisdom, hope, 

etc.). 
 

Questions for Personal Reflection: 

What are you reluctant to share? What do you fear will happen if you surrender it to God for his use and his purposes? What 

do you need to do with this fear so that you can become a good steward of God's riches? 
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Mission: St. Mary’s, 
Tribune – Sat. 7 pm 
 

Reconciliation:  Fri. 11: 30 – 12:00   

          Sat. 4:00 – 4:40 

 

 

 

Welcome Visitors & New Parish Members!   
Our Parish family warmly welcomes new members. Please fill out a new parishioner form at your earliest convenience. 

The forms are located on the table in the foyer! As well, if any parishioners have changed information regarding their 

address, phone number, etc., please let the parish office know! 

September 21 /22, 2019 – 25th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
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Congratulations and Happy Anniversary to: 
Ron & Stella (Juma) Anderson – 25 years July 9, 1994 

Garry & Phyllis Borys – 50 years – August 2, 1969 

Doug & Marga Cugnet – 45 years - August 30, 1974 

Jerry & Janie Jordens – 50 years – August 2, 1969 
Donald and Florence Kaufmann - 65 years – October 28, 1954 
Dale and Gwenda Klein – 50 years - June 27, 1969 
Laurence & Brenda Kosior – 50 years - May 31, 1969 

Wes & Terry Lonoway – 40 years – July 28, 1979 

Cyril and Irene Marcotte – 60 years - June 30, 1959 
Norm & Shirley Mondor – 60 years – March 30, 1959 
Lenard and Mary Ann Piwarski – 60 years - November 22, 1969  

Ronald and Beverley Tourand – 60 years - July 11, 1959 
Al & Linda Tosczak – 50 years - September 20, 1969 

Harold & Dianne Vilcu – 50 years - July 19, 1969 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

All are invited to join us at McKenna for a celebration 

brunch following the 11 AM this Sunday!  Those 

celebrating a milestone wedding anniversary will enjoy a 

complimentary brunch!  

Prices for others:  Adults: $12.00, 6 – 11 year olds: $5.00,  

5 & under free. Advance tickets are not being sold, please 

pay at the door.  We hope to see you there! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parish Fall Supper 

Sunday, Sept. 29 – 4pm to 7pm 

McKenna Hall 
 

Adults- $16 ; Ages 6-11- $8 ; 5 & Under- Free 

Come and join us to enjoy turkey, stuffing, cabbage 

rolls, salads, buns, and all the trimmings! There will 

also be a selection of amazing pies for dessert! 

 

 

Help needed for the Fall Supper!  Please see the sign 

up sheets in the foyer to see how you can help support 

our upcoming Fall supper! Donations of food along 

with donating your time is all very much appreciated!  

Thank you in advance! 
 

The Spiritual and Adult Faith Formation 

Committee is preparing Catholic Care Packages for 

young adults living away from home.  The packages 

will contain items to bolster a young person’s physical 

and spiritual needs such as a Rosary, a guide to 

Reconciliation, a list of Mass times in their area, basic 

toiletries and some treats like gum and candy.  Sign up 

sheets for a free care package will be in the church 

lobby from mid-September to early October.   
 

Sacramental Preparation registration is now 

available in the parish office. This is typically for 

students in Grade 2. If you are wanting to register your 

child for Confirmation, Reconciliation, First Eucharist, 

etc., please stop by the office and pick up a form, or 

email stvincent@sasktel.net to request a form. 

Upcoming Eucharistic Celebrations 
Mon. Sept. 23 *7 PM Tony Mathews+ 

Tues. Sept. 24 *7 PM John Winter+ 

Wed. Sept. 25 9:30 AM  
St. Michael School Mass 

@ Church 

Laurence Woodard+ 

Thurs Sept. 26 9 AM Joy Janeczko+ 

Fri. Sept. 27 9:30 AM @ WSCH 

11 AM (Funeral) 

 

Sat. Sept. 28 10 AM   @ Tatagwa – 

5 PM      @ SVDP 

7 PM      @ St. Mary’s 

Fran Ortman+ 

Roy Sidloski+ 

 

Sun. Sept. 29 9 AM 

11 AM 

Robert Gutzke+ 

 

September 28 & 29 

Amos 6.1a, 4-7•   1 Timothy 6.11-6 

• Luke 16.19-31 

 

We want to celebrate your milestones!  

Send us the dates of milestone Birthdays or 

Anniversaries of either you or your loved 

ones, and we will announce the special 

occasion in our parish bulletin! 

We are a Scent-Free building. 
Our many chemically sensitive parishioners 

appreciate your thoughtfulness by not wearing 

perfume, aftershave, scented hand lotion, fragranced 

hair products, essential oils and/or scented products. 

Our Sympathy & Prayers to the family and 

friends of our departed - Casper Plonka, Harold 

Uytterhagen, Ernest Honig.  

CWL Rummage Sale & Tea Room Saturday 

October 26th/19 from 9 AM – 4 PM 

Upper McKenna Auditorium Drop off date is 

Friday October 25th from 12 PM – 6 PM 
Please see the poster with important info  

about which treasures you can depart with  
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The 11 o’clock choir is in urgent need of a 

pianist / organist.  Can YOU help us out?  

Please contact the office. 
 

CWL: All SVDP CWL members have been requested to fill 

out a short survey – this has been emailed to those that have 

email. It is also available to be picked up from the church 

foyer.  Thank you in advance! 
 

The Weyburn Regional CWL Workshop and AGM will 

be held on Saturday, October 5, in McKenna Hall.  The day 

will begin with Mass at 9 and the workshop will follow.  

Janette Rieger, Regina Diocesan Vice-President, will lead 

the workshop.  Topics include the New CWL Strategic 

Planning; Organization of Councils: what vision do you 

have for your Council? 

 All CWL members are invited to attend this 

workshop/AGM.  Please contact Camille Goski or Jean 

Woodard by October 1, if you are planning to attend. 
 

The Knights of Columbus General Meeting is on 

September 23rd beginning with Mass at 7pm & 

meeting will follow at McKenna Auditorium. 

Knights of Columbus Sask. Charity Appeal tickets 

may be bought from any Knight. $1.00 per ticket, singly or 

in books of 10.  Proceeds help support Sask. Pro Life, Teen 

Aid Sask., and local activities.  Brs. MUST return their 

books, and money, to Br. Pete BROCCOLO as soon as 

possible, but no later than October 10th. 
 

Stained Glass Windows Self Guided Tour 
In August the Spiritual and Adult Faith Formation 

Committee hosted a tour of the stained glass windows 

of our parish.  An orange booklet is now available in the 

pamphlet rack near the front doors of the church that will 

take you on a self guided tour of the windows.  Enjoy!  
 

St.Vincent de Paul Running Club competes at QCM 

The parish running team had two runners in the 10km 

running event and one 42.2km relay team at the Queen City 

Marathon in Regina on September 8.  The team meets twice 

a week from May-Sep in preparation for race day.  Members 

are Holly Butz, Jaynie Himsl, Lisa and Trent Jordens, Verna 

O'Neil, Amy Petlock and James Richards.  New members 

are always welcome for next year's season.     
 

Are you considering becoming Catholic? Are you a 

Catholic interested in being Confirmed? Are you a 

Confirmed Catholic who's ready to explore your faith 

anew?  

Join us in an extraordinary process of learning more about 

the Catholic faith in an adult learning environment. Join 

us and discover if you’re being called to become part of 

this Catholic family. Join us and rediscover the rituals and 

traditions of the faith you learned as a child. Join us for 

RCIA! Please call the office for more information or to 

sign up! 
 

Protocol Committee – Emails (with instructions) have 

been sent out to all ministry volunteers who need to 

submit an updated criminal record check, in order to 

comply with our Archdiocesan protocols. Please check 

the basket in the front foyer for a letter if you are a 

volunteer for any ministry, but do not have an email. 

There may be a letter that you will have to bring to the 

police station to receive your criminal record check. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Financial donation increases our library collection! 

Thanks to a generous financial donation to the Parish Library 

by one of our local parishioners, we have been able to 

significantly increase the number of new items in the library 

over the summer.  The new books cover topics such as Pro-

Life, the Blessed Virgin Mary, liturgical living for lay 

people, Catholic theology, and the history of the early 

Church. Please explore the parish library or the book cart 

near the front door to borrow these new items.  Thank you 

to our donor!  
 

Our new Parish Directory has arrived!! If you got your 

picture taken or submitted a photo for the directory, you can 

come and pick up a copy! 
 

Funeral Lunch Groups: The following groups are next for 

upcoming funerals: Fran, Donna & Renee & Marilyn Shuck 

& Ev Corbin. 

 

Public Rosary Sunday, October 13, join Catholics around 

the world in praying a Public Rosary, with Rosary Coast to 

Coast.  We will be praying a public Rosary in front of Holy 

Rosary Cathedral at 3:00 p.m.  Bring lawn chairs if you need 

to sit down.  Contact Patti Burlock at 

mulligap@accesscomm.ca for more information.   

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stewardship Bulletin Bit 
No servant can serve two masters. He will hate one and love 

the other, or be devoted to one and despise the other. You 
cannot serve God and mammon (wealth).” (Luke 16:13) 

Is money a “god” that you put before God? Giving money 

to support the Church and other charity is a pillar of our 
faith, just like attending Mass every Sunday and 

participating in parish ministry. Giving money frees us 
from being a slave to money. It increases our dependence 

on God and our trust that God will provide all that we need. 
 

 

Persuasive Pro-Life: How to Talk About Our Culture’s 

Toughest Issue by Trent Horn 

Are you scared to talk about abortion? You’re not alone.  

Author Trent Horn will offer practical coaching on what 

to say, how to say it, and how to adapt your approach 

based on the person you are talking with.  Overcome 

your fears with knowledge and proven techniques that 

will allow you to boldly present the pro-life message 

with clarity and charity.   

Now available in the Parish Library. 
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Stewardship of Time & Talent  -   September 21 / 22 
 SAT  5 PM SUN 9 AM SUN 11 AM 

Readers 
Ingri Roman Carol Reeve 

Pat Wolensky 

Patricia Redman 

Marga Cugnet 

Eucharistic 

Ministers 

First 2 serve bread 

Last 3 serve cup 

Jo Martin    Lloyd Zyla 

VACANT 

VACANT Brian Winter 

Dave Creurer Janice Seitz 

Yvonne Kerr 

Doreen Verbeurgt 

Marcel Bauche 

Lynn Colquhoun 

VACANT 

Bonnie Sidloski 

Yvette Bauche 

Elaine Nielsen 

Acolytes  Aime Isabey 

Ron Klein 

Stella Hoffart  

Gordon Rutten 

Children’s Liturgy Karla Ingri Danielle  & Janene 

Power Point    

Hospitality Sean & Raeanne Galvin 

Bernice Driscoll 

Frank & Eveline Porte 

Harry Jensen & Elaine Gray 

Ron Wormsbecker 

Aime Isabey  

Pat & Loretta Benning 

Counters Joanne Babiarz & Wendy Pitre 

Stewardship of Time & Talent  -  September 28 / 29 
 SAT  5  PM SUN   9 AM SUN   11 AM 

Readers    

Eucharistic 

Ministers 

 Rose Loos   Mary Ann Piwarski 

Joyce Reiser    

VACANT  Roberto Roman  

Steve Zackrisson VACANT 

Chris Marcotte   

Jean Woodard  

Susan Kot  

Shannon Tuchscherer 

Judy VanBetuw 

Val Wing 

Helene Gordon 

Danette Tracey  

Acolytes  Don Bohn 

Frank Porte 

Bonnie Sidloski 

Camille Goski 

Children’s Liturgy Darcy Elise Dawn Purdue 

Power Point    

Hospitality Jeff & Mary Ann Flaaten 

Frank & Bonnie Kaip 

Yvonne Kerr  

Omer & Chris Marcotte 

Terry Lonoway Emily Stadler 

Ron Miller  Charlene Keen 

Counters Harry Plemel, Nick Coroluick, Terry Biss 

Office Hours: Tuesday – Friday - 8:30-4:30 
Phone: 306-842-2129      Fax: 306-842-7818   Website: www.stvincentdepaul.ca 
314 – 3rd Street NE • Weyburn, SK • S4H 0W7 
___________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
__ 

Sacraments: Baptism and Reconciliation – Contact the parish office 
          Matrimony – Contact the parish office at least 6 months prior 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
___ 

Pastor: Rev. Francis Plaparampil • 306-842-2055 • franplap@hotmail.com  
Bookkeeper/Receptionist:  Janice Seitz • secretary@stvincentdepaul.ca 
Administrative Assistant/Receptionist: Andrea Sidloski • stvincent@sasktel.net   
Hall Convener:  Angelo Fresnido • 306-842-4481 • mckennaweyburn@gmail.com • www.mckennahall.ca  
Caretakers: Rani Roettger, Jeff Greening 

Parish Council Members: Val Wing (chair), Pat Wolensky, Sarah Ayeri, Brenda Kosior, John Tuchscherer, Vic 

Messer, Jim Wanner, Marga Cugnet, Wendy Sidloski   Parish Finance Chairperson – Dave Creurer 

 

K of C Grand Knight: Aime Isabey (861-3535) aime@sasktel.net 

K of C Faithful Navigator: Randy Schiller (861-1863) schrjt@sasktel.net 

Weyburn K of C Meetings: (Sept.-June) Exec & Directors – 2nd Mon. of month, Gen Mtg. – 4th Mon. of month 

 

CWL President: Fran Messer (842-6259) CWL Meetings: (Sept. – June)  

 Exec Mtg. – 2nd Mon. of month Gen Mtg. – 3rd Mon. of month 

mailto:franplap@hotmail.com
mailto:secretary@stvincentdepaul.ca
file://///stvincentdc/Files/Andrea/My%20Documents/2018%20Bulletins/stvincent@sasktel.net%20%20
mailto:mckennaweyburn@gmail.com
http://www.mckennahall.ca/

